February, 2001

The Honorable _______________

___________________________

(address)

___________________________

Dear Sir or Madam:

As a shareholder/owner of a cooperative/condominium in the Greater New York Metropolitan area, I support the legislative efforts for the licensing of property managers in New York State. 

The New York Association of Realty Managers (NYARM) has informed me that those who manage residential property in the State of New York need not be licensed. Not only am I surprised, I am dismayed. 

As an apartment owner, I feel it is imperative for the person who is entrusted with the care of my building and home to be licensed. Considering this position entails responsibility for the physical plant, supervision of staff, collection of all fees, negotiations with contractors and the financial profile of my home, I want to know that there are professional standards set by the State and accountability for any misrepresentations. 

I agree with the New York Association of Realty Managers and other members of the real estate management industry that a professional standard should be established and S279 should be passed this legislative session. As your constituent I implore you to vote for this very necessary legislation.

Sincerely yours,

​​​​​​​___________________________                        _______________________________

Name
(please print)




  Co-op/Condo Association


____________________________

Address

____________________________                     ________________________________

City, State, Zip




 Telephone

Additional Comments: 

_______________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________
